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Monday 16th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 1st June, Year 6 are taking part in a ‘Taste of History’ workshop. In the workshop the children 

will study how the effects of the Great War of 1914-'18 were still being felt by very many Britons when, 

sadly, the political upheavals in Europe paved the way for round two.  The aim of the World War II day is 

to explore what life was like during that time.  The focus will be on the Home Front in the 1940s drawing 

on the contemporary experiences and memories of men. women and children to explain a very different 

Britain from today. The emphasis will be on having FUN, using artefacts, role-play, and games to teach 

history in an engaging and meaningful way. 

 

This will be a fabulous day and a much deserved treat of an experience for the Year 6 children after 

SATs. In will be held in the comfort of our own school, therefore lunchtimes will run as normal. 

 

We politely ask for a contribution of £3 which will help greatly towards the cost of the workshop, which is 

payable through Parent Pay. 

 

Please complete the slip below and if you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 

school in the coming weeks. 

 

Thank you for you continued support. 

 

Sophie Follan  

 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________ to attend ‘The Taste of History’ 

workshop in school on Monday 1st June 2020. 

 

I am happy to contribute £3 via Parent Pay:     Yes       No      (Circle your desired option) 

 

 

Signed ______________________________________ 
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